
 

 

 

 

 

3rd June 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

                     

I hope this letter finds you well. 
 
As we look ahead to the next academic year, I am pleased to share some exciting leadership 
updates at St. Joseph’s Catholic Academy. 
 
From September 2025, Mrs Jo Nicholson will be joining our school community as 
Headteacher. Mrs Nicholson brings a wealth of experience in Catholic education, a deep 
commitment to nurturing every child’s potential, and a clear vision for continuing to build on 
the strong foundations already in place at St. Joseph’s.  
 
We are also delighted to welcome Mr Peter Bostock, who will take up the role of Deputy 
Headteacher. Mr Bostock brings a strong track record of supporting pupils, staff, and families, 
and is passionate about high standards and pastoral care. He shares our school’s mission of 
providing a nurturing and aspirational environment for all. 
 
Together, Mrs Nicholson and Mr Bostock are committed to working in close partnership with 
staff, governors, families, BHCET and parish to ensure that St. Joseph’s continues to thrive as 
a place of faith, learning, and joy. 
 
I am confident that the school will continue to go from strength to strength under new 
leadership. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr A. McGeeney 
Head Teacher 
 
 


